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Nouveau Larousse illustré Pierre Larousse 1898
Cultural Memories Peter Meusburger 2011-05-11 The revival of interest in
collective cultural memories since the 1980s has been a genuinely global
phenomenon. Cultural memories can be defined as the social constructions of the
past that allow individuals and groups to orient themselves in time and space.
The investigation of cultural memories has necessitated an interdisciplinary
perspective, though geographical questions about the spaces, places, and
landscapes of memory have acquired a special significance. The essays in this
volume, written by leading anthropologists, geographers, historians, and
psychologists, open a range of new interpretations of the formation and
development of cultural memories from ancient times to the present day. The
volume is divided into five interconnected sections. The first section outlines
the theoretical considerations that have shaped recent debates about cultural
memory. The second section provides detailed case studies of three key themes:
the founding myths of the nation-state, the contestation of national collective
memories during periods of civil war, and the oral traditions that move beyond
national narrative. The third section examines the role of World War II as a
pivotal episode in an emerging European cultural memory. The fourth section
focuses on cultural memories in postcolonial contexts beyond Europe. The fifth
and final section extends the study of cultural memory back into premodern
tribal and nomadic societies.
Le moniteur universel France 1818
Français Interactif Karen Kelton 2019-08-15 This textbook includes all 13
chapters of Français interactif. It accompanies www.laits.utexas.edu/fi, the
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web-based French program developed and in use at the University of Texas since
2004, and its companion site, Tex's French Grammar (2000)
www.laits.utexas.edu/tex/ Français interactif is an open acess site, a free and
open multimedia resources, which requires neither password nor fees. Français
interactif has been funded and created by Liberal Arts Instructional Technology
Services at the University of Texas, and is currently supported by COERLL, the
Center for Open Educational Resources and Language Learning UT-Austin, and the
U.S. Department of Education Fund for the Improvement of Post-Secondary
Education (FIPSE Grant P116B070251) as an example of the open access
initiative.
Canadiana 1987
Dictionnaire de l'Académie Française, complément 1839
Capital Letters Ève Morisi 2020-03-15 Capital Letters sheds new light on how
literature has dealt with society’s most violent legal institution, the death
penalty. It investigates this question through the works of three major French
authors with markedly distinct political convictions and literary styles:
Victor Hugo, Charles Baudelaire, and Albert Camus. Working at the intersection
of poetics, ethics, and law, Ève Morisi uncovers an unexpected transhistorical
dialogue on both the modern death penalty and the ends and means of literature
after the French Revolution. Through close textual analysis, careful
contextualization, and the critique of violence forged by Giorgio Agamben,
Michel Foucault, and René Girard, Morisi reveals that, despite their
differences, Hugo, Baudelaire, and Camus converged in questioning France’s
humanitarian redefinition of capital punishment dating from the late eighteenth
century. Conversely, capital justice led all three writers to interrogate the
functions, tools, and limits of their art. Capital Letters shows that the key
modern debate on the political and moral responsibility, or autonomy, of
literature crystallizes around the death penalty in works whose form disturbs
the commonly accepted divide between aestheticism and engagement.
Aesculape 1911
Dictionnaire général anglais-français et français-anglais, nouvellement rédigé
d'après Johnson, Webster, Richardson, etc., les dictionnaires français de
l'Académie, de Laveaux, de Boiste, etc A. Spiers 1857
In Search of Peter Pan Cosey 2017-11-15 In the late 1920s, Melvin Z. Woodworth
is an author with writer's block and a mystery to solve. He takes a vacation to
the Swiss Alps to try and kill two birds with one stone—and do some excellent
hiking and skiing while he's at it. But the little village, so long slumbering
on the wrong side of the Industrial Revolution, is threatened by a force of
nature—and, of course, contains secrets of its own. Cosey's masterful graphic
novel is presented here in full-color English translation for the first time:
an ode to nature, culture, mythology, and a simpler—yet riskier—time.
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Because of You: Understanding Second-Person Storytelling Evgenia Iliopoulou
2019-03-31 Second-person storytelling is a continually present and diverse
technique in the history of literature that appears only once in the oeuvre of
an author. Based on key narratives of the post-war period, Evgenia Iliopoulou
approaches the phenomenon in an inductive way, starting out from the essentials
of grammar and rhetoric, and aims to improve the general understanding of
second-person narrative within literature. In its various forms and typologies,
the second person amplifies and expands the limits of representation, thus
remaining a narrative enigma: a small narrative gesture - with major narrative
impact.
Dictionnaire de la langue française 1872
Using French Vocabulary Jean H. Duffy 1999-03-11 Providing a structured
vocabulary for all levels of undergraduate French courses, this text offers
coverage of concrete and abstract vocabulary relating to the physical,
cultural, social, commercial and political environment, as well as exposure to
commonly encountered technical terminology.
501 French Verbs Fully Conjugated in All the Tenses and Moods in a New Easy-tolearn Format, Alphabetically Arranged Christopher Kendris 2007 Students of
French quickly discover that knowing the meanings of commonly used verbs—then
learning how to use them in all their many tenses and forms—is a vital part of
becoming fluent in the new language. This brand-new edition of Barron's 501
French Verbs now comes with a bonus CD-ROM that offers helpful practice
exercises in verb conjugation and a concise grammar review. The book presents
the most common regular and irregular French verbs alphabetically arranged in
table form, one verb per page, and completely conjugated in all tenses with
English equivalents. The book also reviews rules of grammar applicable to verb
usage, provides a bilingual list of hundreds more regular verbs, and offers
tips on idiomatic verb usage. Tinted page-edge tabs offer language students
quick alphabetical reference.
Dictionnaire General Anglais-Francais A. Spiers 1864
Collectivism After Modernism Blake Stimson “Don’t start an art collective until
you read this book.” —Guerrilla Girls “Ever since Web 2.0 with its wikis, blogs
and social networks the art of collaboration is back on the agenda.
Collectivism after Modernism convincingly proves that art collectives did not
stop after the proclaimed death of the historical avant-gardes. Like never
before technology reinvents the social and artists claim the steering wheel!”
—Geert Lovink, Institute of Network Cultures, Amsterdam “This examination of
the succession of post-war avant-gardes and collectives is new, important, and
engaged.” — Stephen F. Eisenman, author of The Abu Ghraib Effect “Collectivism
after Modernism crucially helps us understand what artists and others can do in
mushy, stinky times like ours. What can the seemingly powerless do in the face
of mighty forces that seem to have their act really together? Here, Stimson and
Sholette put forth many good answers.” —Yes Men Spanning the globe from Europe,
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Japan, and the United States to Africa, Cuba, and Mexico, Collectivism after
Modernism explores the ways in which collectives function within cultural
norms, social conventions, and corporate or state-sanctioned art. Together,
these essays demonstrate that collectivism survives as an influential artistic
practice despite the art world’s star system of individuality. Collectivism
after Modernism provides the historical understanding necessary for thinking
through postmodern collective practice, now and into the future. Contributors:
Irina Aristarkhova, Jesse Drew, Okwui Enwezor, Rubn Gallo, Chris Gilbert, Brian
Holmes, Alan Moore, Jelena Stojanovi´c, Reiko Tomii, Rachel Weiss. Blake
Stimson is associate professor of art history at the University of California
Davis, the author of The Pivot of the World: Photography and Its Nation, and
coeditor of Visual Worlds and Conceptual Art: A Critical Anthology. Gregory
Sholette is an artist, writer, and cofounder of collectives Political Art
Documentation/Distribution and REPOhistory. He is coeditor of The
Interventionists: Users’ Manual for the Creative Disruption of Everyday Life.
“To understand the various forms of postwar collectivism as historically
determined phenomena and to articulate the possibilities for contemporary
collectivist art production is the aim of Collectivism after Modernism. The
essays assembled in this anthology argue that to make truly collective art
means to reconsider the relation between art and public; examples from the
Situationist International and Group Material to Paper Tiger Television and the
Congolese collective Le Groupe Amos make the point. To construct an art of
shared experience means to go beyond projecting what Blake Stimson and Gregory
Sholette call the “imagined community”: a collective has to be more than an
ideal, and more than communal craft; it has to be a truly social enterprise.
Not only does it use unconventional forms and media to communicate the issues
and experiences usually excluded from artistic representation, but it gives
voice to a multiplicity of perspectives. At its best it relies on the
participation of the audience to actively contribute to the work, carrying
forth the dialogue it inspires.” —BOMB
Divine Presence in Spain and Western Europe 1500–1960 William A. Christian Jr.
2012-02-20 This study addresses the relation of people to divine beings in
contemporary and historical communities, as exemplified in three strands. One
is a long tradition of visions of mysterious wayfarers in rural Spain who bring
otherworldly news and help, including recent examples. Another treats the
seeming vivification of religious images—statues, paintings, engravings, and
photographs apparently exuding blood, sweat and tears in Spanish homes and
churches in the early modern period and the revival of the phenomenon
throughout Europe in the twentieth century. Of special interest is the third
strand of the book: the transposition of medieval and early modern
representations of the relations between humans and the divine into the modern
art of photography. Christian presents a pictorial examination of the
phenomenon with a large number of religious images, commercial postcards and
family photographs from the first half of past century Europe.
Modern Art, 19th & 20th Centuries Meyer Schapiro 1978 Traces the evolution from
cultured artists who added literary and historical elements to their paintings
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to the painters who relied on sensibility alone, with a discussion of the
social meaning of abstract art
French and English Pronouncing Dictionary Alexander Spiers 1886
American Georgics Timothy Sweet 2013-04-19 In classical terms the georgic
celebrates the working landscape, cultivated to become fruitful and prosperous,
in contrast to the idealized or fanciful landscapes of the pastoral. Arguing
that economic considerations must become central to any understanding of the
human community's engagement with the natural environment, Timothy Sweet
identifies a distinct literary mode he calls the American georgic. Offering a
fresh approach to ecocritical and environmentally-oriented literary studies,
Sweet traces the history of the American georgic from its origins in late
sixteenth-century English literature promoting the colonization of the Americas
through the mid-nineteenth century, ending with George Perkins Marsh's Man and
Nature (1864), the foundational text in the conservationist movement.
Dictionary of French and English, English and French John Bellows 1911
In the Kitchen with Alain Passard Christophe Blain 2013-05-07 Presents a
graphic account of chef Alain Passard's French kitchen, who shocked the
culinary world by removing meat from his acclaimed restaurant's menu, and
includes insights into his creative process and recipes adapted for the home
kitchen.
Building Systems for Interior Designers Corky Binggeli 2011-10-11 Building
Systems for interior designers Second Edition Corky Binggeli, asid The updated
guide to technical building systems for interior designers As integral members
of the building design team, interior designers share an increasingly complex
and crucial role. Now revised in its second edition, Building Systems for
Interior Designers remains the one go-to resource that addresses the special
concerns of the interior designer within the broader context of the rest of the
building design team. Building Systems for Interior Designers, Second Edition
explains technical building systems and engineering issues in a clear and
accessible way to interior designers. Covering systems from HVAC to water and
waste to lighting, transportation, and safety, author Corky Binggeli enables
interior designers to communicate more effectively with architects, engineers,
and contractors; collaborate effectively on projects; and contribute to more
accurate solutions for a broad range of building considerations. Among the many
improvements in the Second Edition are: A deeper engagement with sustainable
building design, giving the interior designer the resources needed to
participate as part of a sustainable design team A reshaped structure that
enhances the reader's understanding of the material Many more illustrations and
explanatory captions With a host of features to make the book more up to date,
easier to use, and more effective as an instructive guide, Building Systems for
Interior Designers, Second Edition is a valuable book for students as well as a
practical desktop reference for professionals.
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Imagining the Global Fabienne Darling-Wolf 2014-12-22 Based on a series of case
studies of globally distributed media and their reception in different parts of
the world, Imagining the Global reflects on what contemporary global culture
can teach us about transnational cultural dynamics in the 21st century. A
focused multisited cultural analysis that reflects on the symbiotic
relationship between the local, the national, and the global, it also explores
how individuals’ consumption of global media shapes their imagination of both
faraway places and their own local lives. Chosen for their continuing
influence, historical relationships, and different geopolitical positions, the
case sites of France, Japan, and the United States provide opportunities to
move beyond common dichotomies between East and West, or United States and “the
rest.” From a theoretical point of view, Imagining the Global endeavors to
answer the question of how one locale can help us understand another locale.
Drawing from a wealth of primary sources—several years of fieldwork; extensive
participant observation; more than 80 formal interviews with some 160 media
consumers (and occasionally producers) in France, Japan, and the United States;
and analyses of media in different languages—author Fabienne Darling-Wolf
considers how global culture intersects with other significant identity
factors, including gender, race, class, and geography. Imagining the Global
investigates who gets to participate in and who gets excluded from global media
representation, as well as how and why the distinction matters.
SPIERS AND SURENNE'S FRENCH AND ENGLISH PRONOUNCING DICTIONARY. A. Spiers. 1873
Journal pour tous 1861
Arts & Humanities Citation Index 1995 A multidisciplinary index covering the
journal literature of the arts and humanities. It fully covers 1,144 of the
world's leading arts and humanities journals, and it indexes individually
selected, relevant items from over 6,800 major science and social science
journals.
Modern Foreign Languages in the Elementary School Elizabeth Keesee 1960 The
growing practice of beginning instruction in a modern foreign language in the
elementary school has created a need for many classroom teachers to become
oriented to a whole new field of foreign-language teaching methodology and
materials. Since teachers tend to think of language instruction in terms of the
English-language arts, the language which their pupils had learned to
understand and speak before starting school, they need new techniques for
language habit formation when a second language is introduced. While
essentially, the process by which the preschool child learned his first
language is duplicated, the learning activities must be suited to the interests
and abilities of the age group concerned. The purpose of this publication is to
suggest procedures which will be useful to teachers who need assistance in this
field. This bulletin describes a variety of teaching techniques now in use and
gives examples of types of materials that have been developed for the
elementary school classroom. - Foreword.
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Galignani's Messenger 1822
Canadian Periodical Index 1997
Oeuvres choisies de Ém. Souvestre ... Emile Souvestre 1843
Spiers and Surenne's French and English Pronouncing Dictionary Alexander Spiers
1858
French Grammar in Context Margaret A. Jubb 2003 Taking authentic texts from a
variety of sources - the human body on CD-ROM, a fish recipe, 'L'Etranger' and
many others - this book uses them as a starting point for the illustration and
explanation of key areas of French grammar. It includes a range of exercises,
many of them text-based.
Drawing the Line Juliet Fall 2017-11-30 This book provides the first
comprehensive and critical examination of the spatial assumptions underpinning
transboundary protected areas in Europe, at a time of surging global enthusiasm
in creating and managing such areas. It explores how the reliance on the
natural science approach to space within environmental planning has led to a
return of exclusionary discourses, in paradoxical contrast to the stated claims
of designing 'peace parks'. The book builds a much-needed link between the
critical geopolitical literature on boundaries and social approaches to nature
and hybridity. Drawing the Line is theoretically informed yet grounded in
substantial fieldwork from sites in France, Germany, Italy, Poland, Romania,
Slovakia and the Ukraine. It uses material from the field to build and question
theoretical debates, moving beyond site-specific issues to wider patterns and
trends.
Collecting in the South Sea Bronwen Douglas 2018-12-03 This book is a study of
'collecting' undertaken by Joseph Antoine Bruni d'Entrecasteaux and his
shipmates in Tasmania, the western Pacific Islands, and Indonesia. In 1791-1794
Bruni d'Entrecasteaux led a French naval expedition in search of the lost
vessels of La Pérouse which had last been seen by Europeans at Botany Bay in
March 1788. After Bruni d'Entrecasteaux died near the end of the voyage and the
expedition collapsed in political disarray in Java, its collections and records
were subsequently scattered or lost. The book's core is a richly illustrated
examination, analysis, and catalog of a large array of ethnographic objects
collected during the voyage, later dispersed, and recently identified in
museums in France, Norway, the Netherlands, Switzerland, and the United States.
The focus on artifacts is informed by a broad conception of collecting as
grounded in encounters or exchanges with Indigenous protagonists and also as
materialized in other genres--written accounts, vocabularies, and visual
representations (drawings, engravings, and maps). Historically, the book
outlines the antecedents, occurrences, and aftermath of the voyage, including
its location within the classic era of European scientific voyaging (1766-1840)
and within contemporary colonial networks. Particular chapters trace the
ambiguous histories of the extant collections. Ethnographically, contributors
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are alert to local settings, relationships, practices, and values; to
Indigenous uses and significance of objects; to the reciprocal, dialogic nature
of collecting; to local agency or innovation in exchanges; and to present
implications of objects and their histories, especially for modern scholars and
artists, both Indigenous and non-Indigenous.
Grand dictionnaire universel du XIXe siècle Pierre Larousse 1875
Grand dictionnaire de la langue latine sur un nouveau plan Wilhelm Freund 1862
The Initiates Étienne Davodeau 2013-03-01 Winner of: Gourmand Magazine Best US
wine book translation Slate Cartoonist Studio Award nominee A graphic novel
that explores the nature of one’s vocation, this book offers a look at the
daily devotion to craft in two dissimilar professions. Étienne Davodeau is a
comic artist—he doesn’t know much about the world of winemaking. Richard Leroy
is a winemaker—he’s rarely even read comics. But filled with good will and
curiosity, the two men exchange professions, and Étienne goes to work in
Richard’s vineyards and cellar, while Richard, in return, leaps into the world
of comics. Providing a true-life representation of how both professions work,
this insightful book investigates two fascinating fields, exploring each man’s
motivations and ultimately revealing that their endeavors and aspirations are
not much different.
Dictionnaire général français-anglais, nouvellement rédigé dàprés les
dictionnaires franzçais de lÀcadémie, de Laveaux, de Boiste, de Bescherelle,
etc., les dictionnaires anglais de Johnson, Webster, Richardson, etc. ...
Alexander Spiers 1876
The Dada Painters and Poets Robert Motherwell 1989 Presents a collection of
essays, manifestos, and illustrations that provide an overview of the Dada
movement in art, describing its convictions, antics, and spirit, through the
words and art of its principal practitioners.
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